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Comments: No to this proposed development.  Too many reasons to list.  The plan is ugly and offensive. The

Holland Lake area is already over-crowded.  Allowing this type of development would be devastating for all

involved, except the owing corporation of course.  Why is the FS so intent on pushing this thru?  Why the short

and surprising notice and brief comment period.  And why on earth would the FS consider using a categorical

exclusion for the NEPA process?  Does the agency believe the proposed project will have no effect on the

environment?  


